
Statutory Notice of Forthcoming Executive Key Decision
Published in Accordance with The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and 

Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 (“the Regulations”)
Title: Direct Payments Policy
Summary: The Direct Payments policy has been updated to reflect the Care Act 2014 

and the Children's and Families Act 2014. Previously they were separate 
policies but they have now been merged. Direct Payments are monetary 
payments made to individuals or their representatives to meet some or all 
of their eligible care and support needs. 

Decision-Maker: County Councillor Tony Martin, Cabinet Member for Adult and Community 
Services, County Councillor Matthew Tomlinson, Cabinet Member for 
Children, Young People and Schools

Expected Decision 
Date:

Wednesday, 09 March 2016

Wednesday, 09 March 2016

Contact: Sue Knox  sue.knox@lancashire.gov.uk

List of documents/ 
Background 
Papers Used:
Where the above documents are open to public inspection, copies will be published on the 
Council’s website at least five clear days before the meeting when the decision is made.

Other documents relevant to these matters may be submitted to the decision-maker. Copies of 
public material will be published on the Council’s website as soon as they become available.

Please note that a decision on this matter may be taken later than the date shown.


